
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

April 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

I do hope that you all enjoyed some time with your 

families and friends over the Easter break. The 

summer term is now in full swing with the children 

busily working on their new topics and preparing 

for SATs in Year 2 and 6.  

 

Year 4 are looking forward to their residential  

visit to York on 9th May and Years 2 and 6 have 

had wonderful residential visits to Beeston and 

Pensarn Harbour. Please see page two of the  

newsletter for photographs from these visits. 

 

Attached to this newsletter is information that we 

have received regarding night time closures of the 

M6. We all know the knock on effect that this has 

on our area so it might be wise to make a note of 

the dates.  
 

Midday playleader 

We are still searching for a new playleader to join 

our super team of middays. If you are interested 

in working with our children between 12-1pm each 

day, call in at the office for more details.   

 

Governors Vacancies 

We currently have two vacancies for Foundation 

Governors; people who would uphold the Christian 

Distinctiveness of our school through effective 

governance. If you are interested in joining our 

team please speak to our Chair of Governors, Nick 

Mathers. 

 

Class Photographs 

The photographer from Tempest photography will 

be coming into school on Monday 30th April to take 

the class photographs of the children. (Examples 

of last years photos can be seen in 

the entrance hall). Please come into 

school on Monday in full school  

uniform and put on your best 

smiles! 

 

 

 

Under CDAT we have introduced the new Parent 

Pay system. Thank you to all of you who have got to 

grips with this new way of working. 

 

We have different financial procedures to learn in 

the school office too. 

 

The teachers are benefitting from some maths 

training from another church school this week and 

we have lots of exciting plans ahead for everyone 

to share in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we are celebrating 58% of you who 

have activated your ParentPay accounts. The 

feedback so far has been very positive and 

we are very grateful for your support during 

the transition. 

 

Please activate your account using the log in 

details provided by Friday 4th May. 

 

If you have any questions, please call in to 

the school office. 
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In the last week of April both Year 2 and Year 6 

went away on their residential visits. 

 

Year 2 had a wonderful two days at Beeston. They 

visited the castle, made dens and enjoyed a camp 

fire.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 had four action packed days in Pensarn  

Harbour. 
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Safeguarding 

 

Parents please be aware of the risk involved in  

allowing your child to access a new website called: 

ome.tv  

This allows webcam to webcam communication and 

it has exposed children in Cheshire East to  people 

and sights that we  wish to protect them from. Be 

vigilant to the sites that your child is accessing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


